
Fort Calhoun Enhancement Committee 
Fort Calhoun City Hall 

March 29, 2021    6:00pm 
MINUTES 

Call to Order by Judy Boyd at 6:00pm 
Announcement of Open Meeting Compliance 
 
Roll Call:  Judy Boyd, Beth Dieteman, Jackie Henderson, Lori Lammers, Cheri Oelke, Coleene Robinson, 
Jean Welchert 
Absent:   Rose Therkildsen 
 
Minutes from February 22, 2021 meeting were emailed to members and copies were available.  
Minutes approved as presented. 
 
Financial Report: Received $720 donation from Cargill; Judy wrote a thank you. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
During April 

• Put out the Curb Alert/City Dumpsters flyers and post on Facebook 

• April 10th at 9:00am meet to clean out the shed and go through contents 

• Check condition of the Flowerpots  

• Pick a date to repair/paint the benches in Town Centre 

• Repair or remove he broken stone bench in Washington Square Park 

• April 24th at 9:00am Town Centre Spring Clean-up 

• April/May plant flowers in flowerpots 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Curb Appeal / Streets and Gutters 
We discussed the idea of Curb Appeal for Businesses to enhance Fort Calhoun and help the businesses 
and the overall community as we come out of the difficulties caused by the pandemic.  For the city and 
businesses (like homes) this means a welcoming appearance that is neat and clean: free of litter and 
dirt.  The Enhancement Committee will promote curb appeal. 
 
Adopt A Street 
Discussed re-introducing the Adopt A Street program. This was a program in Fort Calhoun about 15 
years ago and Mike Smith has asked about it. We will follow-up. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm 
Next meeting at City Hall on Monday, April 26, 2021 at 6:00pm. 
Submitted by Lori Lammers 
 


